

Barnegat Light Taxpayers' Association

Visit our website



Happy, Healthy New Year! We're off to a roaring start. The recent blizzard was awe inspiring in many ways with its pristine beauty. That said, I think many of us are ready to change over to spring. I know I am.

In early March, the BLTA will be launching an updated (mobile friendly) website. In addition to continuing to provide news and information on our town's attractions, services and history, our updated site will include new features such as an online member and business directory, a photo gallery, and real time surveys. All with the added convenience of joining or renewing your BLTA membership online. Your board has been working on this project for a couple of years and we're excited it's finally ready to share with all of you.

Watch your email for more detailed information and an invitation to login to this updated site.

Stay warm and stay safe,

Barbara Truncellito, President

Remember to visit the <u>BLTA Website</u> often as it is a resource for all things Barnegat Light and all things LBI. If you're not currently a member of the BLTA, we hope you will join us. Share this link with another Barnegat Light resident and encourage them to <u>become a member</u> of the BLTA! They can join by accessing our website!

The Barnegat Light Taxpayers' Association

P.O. Box 342, Barnegat Light, NJ 08006 Connect With Us:

Contact Us

